
From: Keyes, Jamie, EMNRD
To: pflynn@resoluteenergy.com
Cc: Jones, Kellie, EMNRD
Subject: Federal Davis Tank Battery C-141
Date: Monday, December 14, 2015 10:30:54 AM

4013 12/14/2015 A Resolute
Federal Davis Tank
Battery 17S 38E 13 30-025-05245 8/31/2015

 
Good morning,
 
The C-141 has been received  and the RP # for this event 4013.  At this time the C-141 will only be accepted as an initial.  The map provided
does not clearly indicate any surface or underground flow lines that would represent a hazard to removal of soil in the areas of SS-1 and
SS-2.  Also, the areas of SS-1 and SS-2 are not delineated vertically to 250ppm.  An updated map with a clear depiction of the flow lines,
surface or underground, and their depths along with the complete vertical delineation of the two spots of interest would be extremely
beneficial.
 
Thank you,
 
Jamie R. Keyes
Environmental Specialist, District 1
Oil Conservation Division, EMNRD
(575) 393-6161 ext. 113
575-370-3180 (emergency-cell)
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal,
state, local laws and/or regulations.
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